
ISLAMIC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

NOTICE 
“The Award of the Politest Students 2017” Prize Presentation  

E/IC/SC/17/118 

28
th

 February, 2018 

Dear Parents, 

Your child is invited to attend a Prize Presentation Ceremony for The Award of the Politest 

Students 2017.. Details are as follows.  Please complete the reply slip and return it to Mr. Tsang 

Yiu Kei.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

                       

Ng Sui Lan 

Headmistress 

 

Remark: (1) Parents are responsible for students’ transportation back home. 

        (2) Homing team will not be available. 

    

Reply Slip             E/IC/SC/17/118 

“The Award of the Politest Students 2017” Prize Presentation  

  

 

Dear Headmistress, 

 

I  * allow / do not allow my child                               (Class：   ) to 

participate in “The Award of the Politest Students 2017” Prize Presentation. 

 

 

 

Parent’s Signature :                          

 

Parent’s Name :                                     

 

Date:                                          

 

* Please delete as appropriate. 

 

Activity: 
2017 Prize Presentation Ceremony (The Award of the 

Politest Students 2017) 

Place: Tuen Mun Civic Square (near Tuen Mun Town Hall) 

Organization: 
The Tuen Mun Committee for the Promotion of Civic 

Education  

Date and Time: 17
th

 March, 2018 (Saturday)  

Gathering & dismissal time Gather at 12:30p.m.//dismissal around 2:00p.m. 

Gathering & dismissal place Islamic Primary School  

Teacher in charge: Mr. Tsang (Tel: 2450-2270) 

Remarks: Please wear school uniform 


